
From: Angela Hill
Sent: 10/29/2014 12:30:27 PM
To: 'Daly, Caroline B'; govops@ncleg.net; McCrory, Pat; Speaker Thom 
Tillis; President Pro Tem Phil Berger; delwhowell@house.virginia.gov; district12
@senate.virginia.gov; maribel.ramos@governor.virginia.gov; 
JYM@scsenate.org; Haley, Nikki; Rep. Mike Hager; Rep. Ruth Samuelson; 
Senator Brent Jackson
Cc: Robbins, Neal; McLamb, Carr; Reeder, Tom; Jennifer McGinnis 
(Research) (Jennifer.McGinnis@ncleg.net); Jeffrey Hudson (Research) 
(Jeffrey.Hudson@ncleg.net); Mariah Matheson (Research) 
(Mariah.Matheson@ncleg.net); Gillespie, Mitch
Subject: RE: 2014 Roanoke, Catawba & Yadkin River Basin Report

Hi,

 

The 2013-2014 Roanoke, Catawba & Yadkin River Basin Report has been 
published on the South Carolina legislative website and the Members of the 
South Carolina General Assembly have been notified of its availability online.

 

The report may be accessed from the following link:

<http://scstatehouse.gov/reports/Misc/RiverBasinAdvisoryCommissions2013-
2014.pdf>

 

Regards,

Angela

 

ANGELA HILL

Legislative Services Agency (LSA)

www.scstatehouse.gov  

Manager, Process Management  & Printing Group

1105 Pendleton St., Blatt Bldg. Rm. 223

Columbia, S.C.  29201



(803) 212-4420

AngelaHill@scstatehouse.gov

 

 

 

 

From: Daly, Caroline B [mailto:caroline.daly@ncdenr.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 11:07 AM
To: govops@ncleg.net; McCrory, Pat; Speaker Thom Tillis; President Pro Tem 
Phil Berger; delwhowell@house.virginia.gov; district12@senate.virginia.gov; 
maribel.ramos@governor.virginia.gov; JYM@scsenate.org; 
nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov; Rep. Mike Hager; Rep. Ruth Samuelson; Senator Brent 
Jackson; Angela Hill
Cc: Robbins, Neal; McLamb, Carr; Reeder, Tom; Jennifer McGinnis (Research) 
(Jennifer.McGinnis@ncleg.net); Jeffrey Hudson (Research) 
(Jeffrey.Hudson@ncleg.net); Mariah Matheson (Research) 
(Mariah.Matheson@ncleg.net); Gillespie, Mitch
Subject: 2014 Roanoke, Catawba & Yadkin River Basin Report

 

Governors McCrory, Haley & McAuliffe and Members of the General Assembly 
of North Carolina, South Carolina & Virginia:

 

Please find attached for your review the 2013 Roanoke, Catawba & Yadkin River 
Basin Report from the Division of Water Resources of the North Carolina 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources.  Please contact me with 
questions.

 

Kind regards,

Caroline B Daly

 


